
Parish of Newmarket on Fergus - Carrigerry - The Wells  
    Parish Office open on Mon, Tue, Thur & Friday 10.00am - 2.30pm. Closed on Wednesdays.         

Parish website:  www.newmarketonfergusparish.ie  / Tel: 061 - 368127  / email: office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie  
 

 

Parish Team 
 

Fr. Michael Collins:      Tel:  700883 / 087 6389847 
 

Mary Power:                   Parish Secretary 

 

Sacristans 
Bridget O’ Halloran :                         Newmarket 
Mary Barron:                                      The Wells 
Bernadette Glynn:                             Carrigerry   

 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

23rd  Sunday in Ordinary 

Time. 3rd /4th Sept 2022 

Newmarket 
Sat         3rd  18.00  Paddy McSherry & deceased family members   
Sun        4th 11.00        Sunday Mass  
Mon        5th 10.00      Daily Mass  
Tue         6th 10.00       Daily Mass  
Wed       7th 10.00  Daily Mass  
Thur       8th  10.00  Jimmy & Frances McInerney, Crussa   
Fri          9th 10.00        Daily Mass  
Sat         10th  18.00  Bernie McNamara, Carnakilla  
    Caroline Hayes, Ballycar Road 
Sun        11th 11.00        Sunday Mass  
    
Wells 
Sun      4th 10.00        Bridget Moloney, Bunratty 
     Margaret Meehan, Marion House, Drumline 
Sun      11th 10.00        Bridie & Pat Kirby, Deerpark 
 
Carrigerry 
Sun        4th  9.00        Sunday Mass  
Sun        11th 9.00        Sunday Mass  

Beginning of a New School Year.  
Our thoughts and prayers are very much with our teachers and all the boys and girls from our parish who commenced their 
new school year this week. We pray that it will be a year filled with blessings for their families, themselves, their teachers 
and their schools. The beginning of a new school year also marks the beginning of another year of preparation for         
reception of the sacraments of Reconciliation, Communion and Confirmation. In conjunction with the schools of the    
parish, we will be publishing dates for these ceremonies in the coming weeks.   

 
A Student's Prayer at the Beginning of School Year  

We give you praise, O God, for everything that is new and beautiful,  
for everything which holds promise and brings us joy.  

Bless us as we start this new year with our friends and teachers  
Help us to make the most of every chance we have to start afresh.  

May we show love to one another and to all.  
May the new beginning of this school year  

remind us that you give us chances to start over again and again.  
Help us to forgive others as we receive your forgiveness.  

Help us to learn and to work together.  
Help us to listen when we should  

and to know the best words when we speak and when it is better not to speak.  
We thank you for our friends, help us to be good friends this year.  

Help us to be patient with ourselves and with others.  
Bless our school and keep us safe.  
Be with us as we travel each day.  

Help us to be aware of your love shown to us in the people around us.  
Bless all those who care for us in school and at home.  

Help us show our care for them and to say sorry when we need to.  
May the Blessed Mother Mary protect us  

And help us to live as well as we can  
Giving thanks and glory to God as she did. Amen  



Start Your Own Business  
Are you unemployed but have a business idea? Need expert      
support and guidance? Limited places remaining on Offaly Local 
Development Company’s FREE Business Development           
Programme, starting Monday 19th September. Learn how to start 
your own business and gain 3 Qualifications (QQI Level 5).     
Contact Des Regan, BDP Coordinator, Email: 
dregan@offalyldc.ie or call 057 9352467 / 087 9699998. Website: 
www.offalyldc.ie and find us under Enterprise Supports. 

‘Men’s Rosary’  
Men’s Rosary will take place this Saturday, Sept 3rd and every 
First Saturday of the month at The Square, Ennis at 1pm. This is 
one of many Men’s Rosaries taking place across Ireland  

Weekly Collection   
The Weekly Collection last week was €1713.40. A 
sincere thank you, to all who contributed. If you 
wish to register for a Box of Parish Collection  
Envelopes please contact the Parish Office. Being 
registered as part of the Parish Envelope System 
enables the Parish to claim an additional Charity 
Tax Rebate on your donation.  

Irish Cancer Society Fundraiser 

On Sunday 4th September Mary Woods is hold-
ing a fund-raising afternoon tea – 15.00-18.00 in 
aid of the Irish Cancer Society. Your support 
would be much   appreciated.  Address –    
Knocksaggart, V95P6V3 

Speech and Drama Classes  
Speech and Drama Classes available for  primary 
and secondary pupils. For further  information call 
Evelyn Mac Mahon  at 085 1884158   

Tin-Whistle and Flute Class 
Tin-Whistle and Flute Classes available in the 
Ennis area commencing September 2022. Group 
and individual classes available. Contact Bríd on 
087-6217337 for further information.  

Cahercon Celebrates 100 years since its  
foundation:  

A celebration of the centenary of the arrival of the 
Salesian Sisters in Ireland will take place in St 
Michael’s Church, Kildysart at 11am on Sunday, 
11th September. Bishop Fintan Monahan will  
preside at the celebration of Mass and many of the 
Salesian sisters who lived and worked in  
Cahercon will be present. Everyone, especially 
past pupils of Cahercon and friends are welcome 
to attend. There will be an opportunity to meet 
and greet the Sisters in the community Centre  
after Mass. 

Cahercalla Community Hospital Draw  
1st Prize  of €650.00 was won by Mary Nugent, 
Ennis, Co Clare. The  2nd Prise of  €200.00 was 
won by Sheila Mc Grath, Newmarket on Fergus, 
Co Clare 

Newmarket on Fergus GAA Lotto  
There was no Jackpot winners this week . The Lucky Dip winners 
were Tom Cullinan, Jennifer Teeling Lynch, Joseph McCormack, 
Kevin (c/o Jack K.) & Theresa Corry.  

Samaritans  
The Ennis and Clare Branch of the Samaritans are currently  
recruiting new volunteers. No experience is necessary as full  
training will be given. For information please log on to  
volunteer.samaritans.org,or email  
Ennis.BranchRecruitment@samaritans.org. 

‘Newmarket-On-Fergus Agricultural 
Show Society Annual ‘Tractor Run  

Fundraiser’  
The Newmarket-On-Fergus Agricultural 
Show Society Annual ‘Tractor Run’ will 
take place on the 11th of September. All 
funds raised will go directly to Temple Street Children’s Hospital. 
We will assemble at the Show Field on the Old Dromoland Road 
for registration at 12 noon with the event taking off at 1pm in the 
direction of Newmarket-On-Fergus      village. At the final stop of 
the event a tractor run for children will take place in The Crabtree 
Tavern where complimentary           refreshments will also be 
served by our committee members.  

Vocations Come and See Weekend  
A ‘Come and See’ Vocations discernment        
residential weekend will take place in Ballyvaloo 
Retreat Centre, Blackwater, Wexford, from       
Friday 16th to 18th September this year. It is open 
to men 18 and over who would like to know more 
about the priesthood as a beautiful way of life and 
vocation from God.  

Collection for Youth Ministry  
Bishop Fintan has asked that all parishes take up a collection to 
support Youth Ministry across the Diocese. To enable you to    
support this initiative a “retiring” collection will be held at all  
Masses next weekend. We are very conscious of the demands on 
people currently, and in particular at this time of year, so any    
contribution would be most welcome.   

Clare Older People’s Volunteer of the Year 20 
The search is on again to recognise those who 
give their time, energy and skills to help others in 
the local community. For an application form 
please contact Helen on https://www.clarecoco.ie/
services/community/age-friendly-programme/ 
clareage-friendly-county.html. Application forms 
must be submitted by Friday 16th September.  
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